
P E R S O N A L I A  m 
4 dministrative Review Council Mr Alan Robertson was also appointed to the mmm 

term of appointment of Mr Fulton Muir A 0  Council on 7 May 1992. He is an eminent 
Council expired on 27 April 1992. He has barrister with a practice centred primarily on 

2 terms on the Council. constitutional and administrative law. He has 
been in practice at the New South Wales Bar 
since 19 83. Since 1987 Mr Robertson has been 
consultant editor to the CCH High Court and 
Federal Court Practice and since 1988 has been 
a member of the Administrative Law Committee 
of the Law Council of Australia. 
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Administrative Appeals Tribunal 
Professor Bruce Davis AM, Deputy Director of 
the Institute of Antarctic and Southern Ocean 
Studies and formerly Associate Professor of 
Public Policy and Administration at Murdoch 
University, was appointed to the General Ad- 
ministrative Division of the Tribunal as a part- 
time member on 27 March 1992. Professor 
Davis has been appointed for five years and will 
be based in Hobart. 

The term of appointment of Mr Stephen 
Clharles QC to the Council expired on 27 April 
1992, following a 3-year term. 

Mr Christopher Conybeare, Secretary to the 
Department of Immigration, Local Government 
a ~ d  Ethnic Affairs, was re-appointed to the 
Clouncil on 27 March 1992. 

Mr Alan Rose, Secretary to rhe Attorney- 
C-eneral's Department, was re-appointed to the 
C.ounci1 on 7 May 1992. 

Professor Helen Nugent was appointed to the 
Council on 7 May 1992. She is Professor in 
Management and Director of the MBA program 

the Australian Graduate School of Manage- 
ent (UNSW). Professor Nugent has had a 

b-oad working experience in a diverse range of 
dustries including mining, banking, consumer 

e-ectronics and automobiles. 
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